1308 World Commerce Centre, Harbour City,
11 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui,

Kowloon, Hong Kong,

Tel: 2736 8373

Fax: 27250328

Telex: 51130 HBFEA HX

Attention:
Application Examiner

Re: Request for confidentiality

Applicant: Hasbro Far East Ltd.

FCC ID: RS4B1075

To whom it may concern,

Permanent Confidentiality [ Complete this section if permanent confidentiality is requested]

Request is hereby submitted by Hasbro Far East Ltd. to withhold permanently from public
review certain portions of the application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC
identifiers. This request for confidentiality is made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the
FCC Rules. In particular, the following sections of the application are to be kept permanently
confidential:

[Select one or more of items below, as appropriate]
¢ Schematics
e Detailed Block diagrams
e Detailed Operational/Functional Description

Short-term Confidentiality [Complete this section if short-term confidentiality is requested)]

Request is hereby submitted by Hasbro Far East Ltd. to withhold from public review for a period
of 180 days from the date of the Grant of Equipment Authorization and prior to marketing,
certain portions of the application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC identifiers.
This request for confidentiality is made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the FCC
Rules. In particular, the following sections of the application are to be kept confidential for a
period of 180 days from the date of Authorization:

[Select one or more of items below that are not selected in the list above, as appropriate]
e Test setup photos
e External photos

¢ Internal photos
e User manual
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Rationale for request for confidentiality:

Hasbro Far East Ltd. has invested considerable time and materials in research and development
to produce the referenced product.

If you have questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

W/’%% 47,%@//

Richard Leung (Director, Engineering)
Hasbro Far East Ltd.



